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Parents and Carers  
  
This Summer holiday, Staffordshire County Council through funding from the Department for 
Work and Pensions (DWP), will be providing each individual eligible child with an eVoucher for 
£40.  
  
To be eligible the child must meet the criteria listed below and attend a Staffordshire education 
setting:  
 

• In receipt of benefits-related Free School Meals   

• In receipt of Universal Infant Free School Meals but will be eligible for benefits-
related Free School Meals  

• Children receiving Think2 or Early Years Pupil Premium funding   
 
You should receive a link to your eVoucher from Staffordshire County Council ‘YourFamilyHub’ 
by 5:00pm on the 21 July 2023.  
  
Once you click on the link you will be able to select an eVoucher from a supermarket of your 
choice. You will be able choose from Aldi, ASDA, Marks & Spencer, Morrisons, Tesco, 
Sainsbury’s or Waitrose. Your eVoucher bar code will then be displayed on-screen and can be 
downloaded.  
  
If you have not received your vouchers by 5.00pm on the 21 July 2023 or have issues 
accessing the voucher, please contact yourfamilyhub@staffordshire.gov.uk directly.  
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that your household is eligible 
for a free slow cooker, provided by Staffordshire County Council.  If you have not yet 
collected yours there is still time to do so before the end of term.  The slow cookers 
can be collected from reception either before or after the school day.    
 
Yours sincerely  
  

  
Mrs A Cleary  
Assistant Principal  
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